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TRAINING WORKSHOP FOR THE TEACHING OF AN INTRODUCTION TO THE 

PHILOSOPHY OF THE HUMAN PERSON OF THE UNIVERSITY 
OF THE PHILIPPINES COLLEGE OF SOCIAL SCIENCES 

AND PHILOSOPHY 
  

The UP Department of Philosophy, College of Social Sciences and Philosophy 

(CSSP), and the Social Sciences and Philosophy Research Foundation, Inc. will hold 
the Training Workshop for the Teaching of An Introduction to the Philosophy of the 
Human Person from July 19 to 21, 2018 at the UP, Diliman, Quezon City. 
 

The target participants are senior high school teachers from public and private 
schools. 

 
Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to the                                    

no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 

  
 For more information, contact: 
 
  Peter A. Sy 

Associate Professor, Department of Philosophy 
College of Social Sciences and Philosophy 

  Room 202, Benton Hall, Roxas Avenue 
    UP Diliman, Quezon City 

  Telephone No.: (02) 426-3801 
  Mobile Phone No.: 0918-946-4528 
  Email Address: ssprfoundation@kssp.upd.edu.ph 
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